
 

   

    August, 2018 

 

    Dear Students and Families, 

 

Our names are Mrs. Walsh and Mrs. Myers. We will be your child’s teachers this year.  

We are thrilled to be with your child and work in partnership with you to make this a year full 

of growth, excitement about learning, building confidence, and making friends!   

 

School begins on Monday, August 6th at 8:55. We will be on the playground by 8:40 a.m. to greet 

parents & students, answer first day questions, and guide new students to their teachers. 

Please help your student find Mrs. Myers or Mrs. Walsh near the fence between the 

kindergarten and first grade playground and we will show your child where we will line up.  

 

Please discuss with your child how he/she will be getting home after school. If 

you will be picking up your child, please plan on meeting outside the double doors at the top of 

the kindergarten staircase. We have enclosed a form for you to fill out and return on the 

first day of school. 

 

As a parent and a teacher, the safety and protection of our students is a main priority.  If your 

child has a food allergy, please let us know in writing as soon as possible. 

 

The enclosed Supply List includes a classroom supplies fee asking each family to 

donate $25. Please contact us if this is a problem for you. Checks can be made to SWE. Please 

bring the items on the list and the fee to school during the first week! Please do not label the 

items, because they will all be shared. 

 

We look forward to meeting you at Back to School Night (please check the school calendar for 

exact date and time)!  On that evening, we will see a welcome video from Dr. Frank, we will share 

a bit about ourselves, and we will go over the Parent Information packet which includes details 

about curriculum, grading, activities, and more!   

 

Again, WELCOME to our classroom! We are going to have a fabulous year!!! 

 

Most Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Walsh & Mrs. Myers 

mmyers@washoeschools.net  

mdwalsh@washoeschools.net  

775-327-3800 

 

mailto:mmyers@washoeschools.net
mailto:mdwalsh@washoeschools.net


Reminders: 
 

 

    Please bring the completed To and From School 

Form on the first day of school, Monday, August 

6th.  See you at the fence between the 
kindergarten and first grade playgrounds at 8:55. 

 

 

    Back-to-school night is in the K-1 classroom in 

mid-August…check your calendar and plan on 

attending for detailed school year information. 
 

 

 

    Please bring your supplies from the list and the 

class fee within the first week of school.  Thank 

you in advance!!! 

 
 

 



SUPPLY LIST 2018-2019 

Mrs. Myers & Mrs. Walsh 

 

 

In this classroom, we share materials.  Please DO NOT label supplies with your 

child’s name, unless otherwise indicated.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 12 small Elmer’s brand glue sticks (please no generic brand they just don’t 

work as well) 

 

 1 pack pencil top erasers  

 

 2 reams of white copy paper (requested per Dr. Frank) 

 

 1 Box of latex-free band aids 

 

 2 Boxes of Kleenex 

 

 4 containers of disinfectant wipes 

 

 1 standard size backpack--No Pull Bags, they do not fit in our cubbies. No 

small backpacks papers won’t fit! (Please label with your child’s name.)  

Practice opening and closing the backpack to make sure your child can do it 

on his/her own.  

 

 

 $25.00 for Field trip transportation and additional 

supplies/materials throughout the year.  Checks are made payable 

to Sarah Winnemucca Elementary. (Please send in an envelope 

labeled with your child’s name, teacher’s name, and classroom 

supply money). 

 

 



 

First Week Tips 

 

★ Try to get a good night sleep, so you are rested and ready for our 

busy days. 

★ Eat breakfast! 

★ So you know…We will walk into our classroom together and during the 

day you will read books, get to know each other, play games, tour the 

school, have an assembly with Dr. Frank in the afternoon, and have 

fun! 

★ Pack a lunch with your favorite healthy food for the first week of 

school until we get used to our new lunchtime routine.  Hot lunch 

costs $2.80 (includes milk), only milk costs $0.80, and breakfast is 

$1.75.  

★ You will need a backpack and comfortable shoes. 

★ You might get hungry since we don’t go to lunch until 12:30, so we will 

have a small, healthy snack at 10:45.  

★ Make sure you know who is going to pick you up at the end of the 

day.  We will walk out the double doors at the top of the 

kindergarten staircase at 3:00 to meet the person who is waiting to 

greet you and/or help you to the correct bus! 

 

It is going to be a wonderful year!        ♥ Mrs. Walsh & Mrs. Myers 

        



   

 

To and From School 

Please fill out and return with your child the first day of school.  

 

Child’s name: ______________________________________ 

Siblings/grades/teachers at SWE:  

_____________________________________________________ 

Going to school: 

 Walk with __________________________ 

 Ride with __________________________ 

 Bus # _____________________________ 

 Before school program ______________ 

After school: 

 Walk with ___________________________ 

 Ride with ___________________________ 

 Bus # _______________________________ 

 After school program _________________ 

 

_________________________________ 
Parent signature 

 

Thank you!   -Mrs. Walsh & Mrs. Myers 


